
From: Walker, Madison
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/28/2012 11:28:10 AM
Subject: Peeler

Can you see if he knows Mr. C. Wayne Powell? Mr. Powell is from Gaffney.
He serves on Consumer Affairs and I was going to either replace or reappoint him. I can do either, and don't even 
know if he is interested in reappointment, but thought Peeler might have some insight.

Thanks!

Madison Walker
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
O: 803.734.5086 | C: 803.429.4947
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